
 
 

 

 
Greetings! We feel honored that you would invite us alongside you and your family during this important 
milestone in your child’s future. We are committed to helping your child grow academically, socially, 
emotionally, and spiritually all the while being immersed in a nurturing play-filled environment! 
 
Enclosed you will find the necessary paperwork to officially enroll your child at Little Explorers Preschool for 
the 2025-2026 school year. Please digitally submit or return the Registration Form and $35.00 Application Fee 
as soon as possible to guarantee your child’s spot at Little Explorers since we limit our class sizes. As a licensed 
preschool we are required to use special state Health/Medical release forms. These forms may be completed 
over the next few months but must be submitted prior to the first day of class.  
 
A Back to School Open House will be held in late August. Details will be sent mid-summer. This is a great 
time to bring your completed medical forms. We are looking forward to meeting you and welcoming your 
child as they begin their educational journey. It will be a fun time of meeting your child’s teachers, classmates, 
and checking out their classroom! Let the exploring begin! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call. Again, we welcome your family to our preschool 
program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wendy Reese 
Director of Little Explorers Preschool 
715-479-2173 
 
 

 

 

 

 


